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Greetings - The CORE3 project is a significant investment into the safety and 

resilience of Oregon and surrounding states during disaster situations and the 

training that goes along with it.  There is no better time than now to make this 

investment as when disaster strikes it is to late.  This CORE3 project is supported by 

every public safety agency that knows about it as well as emergency management.  

Thank you!    


